
Thank You 
Library Volunteers!

Please join us at the
Library Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast

May 9th, 2022
9am - 11am

at Seaside Library
Please sign up to attend on the 

Library Shutterfly site
We look forward to seeing you there!

Thank you so much for taking the time 
to help in the library 

and for helping keep our 
library open during the 

school year.
We appreciate all your
 time and dedication.

Celia and the Seaside Library Committee


